
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Making Our Mark 

From: Millar, Chris 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Request for Detailed Urban Boundary Extension Map 
Date: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 1:58:00 PM 

Hello, 
Thank you for your inquiry. 

Detailed mapping will be contained within Appendix 9 to Report PDS 41-2021 and will 
show parcels and major road names. 

That particular Appendix will be available on or before Friday (December 3, 2021) as 
we make that available on the new Official Plan webpage. The document is large 
(500+ pages) and we are completing Accessibility requirements and will have it as 
part of the Agenda addendum, as mention on or before Friday. 

This link will take you to the new Official Plan webpage. Please monitor this page as it 
will be updated to provide access to Appendix 9 when it is available. 
We are hoping to have it available before Friday. 
https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/ 

Sincerely, 
Chris Millar 

From: ANTONIO GALLO 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 11:49 PM 
To: Making Our Mark <makingourmark@niagararegion.ca> 
Subject: Request for Detailed Urban Boundary Extension Map 

Hello, 

I am reaching out because I would like to receive a copy of the more detailed map showing the 
region’s urban boundary extension recommendations. I presume the map would show the 
street names and specific parcels of land included in the recommendation. 

Thank you, 

Antonio Gallo 
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